Minneapolis, Minnesota,

August lost, 1936.

Dear Harry:-

I am in receipt of your letter of July 27th, and sure was glad to hear
from you; it was particularly pleasing to read that your dear mother was home
from the hospital and we hope and pray that this letter will find her up and

around and feeling herself again.

I just received a letter from our friend Mr. W. L. Keate, of your City
which came vis Air-Meil, as follows:

"Dear Mr. Dalkin: If you have any particulars or cruise of the total
am ount of timber on your Nitinat stand, wish you would be good enough

to send same to me by return mail. Do not care particularly for the

details on each section, but would like to know the total amount of
timber and alsc the total of each specie.

I have been asked to get some information on timber holdings in this
distriet by some responsible people, and wish to include your timber in
the report I am making up, so will appreciate receiving informstion asked

for. Yours very truly, We L. Keate. "

The ebove Harry which is self-explanatory, and you being personaslly acquainted
with Mr. Keate, also having a copy of the cruise and being on the ground floor,
T hope you will find time to see him in person or otherwise and full fill his

request.

I hope that it will not interfere with your work in any way and I thank you in
advance.

I have not heard from Bloedel, Stewart & Welch as yet presuming that they have
not got around to write as yet, or if they are interested or not. Time will tell,

but in the meantime?

Let me hear from you at your convenience fully end freely. Give our love to your
dear mother Ray and her family.

«ffectionately,

Harry D.

H. D. Dalkin
2726 Girard Ave South,
Minneapolis, Minnesota.




